
MILLARD SCHOOL DISTRICT OFFERS ONLINE 

EDUCATION PROGRAMS 
 

Millard School District will offer high school students several online course options 

throughout the school year and during the summer break. Students in grades 9-12 may 

enroll in BYU Independent Study, Edgenuity, and Statewide Online Education Program 

(SOEP) courses through Delta, EskDale, or Millard High Schools. 

 

To enroll in online courses, students must first discuss their Plan for College 
and Career Readiness (PCCR) with their school counselor. Parents, students, and 

school counselors must approve the plan before enrollment is approved and coursework 
begins. 

 

Students may complete courses at home or at school. Each course is assigned a 

certified teacher who is available for consultation via e-mail and/or at the school by 

appointment (BYU Courses are graded through BYU). 

 

When possible, students will be scheduled into regular courses offered at their high 

school.  Online coursework will be paid for by the school district, so long as the student 

successfully completes the course. 

 

If you have questions regarding online courses, contact your school counselor. 
 


